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natasha@sblafco.org

From: Barry <pricebarrya@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 5:25 PM
To: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: City of Lompoc Sphere of Influence

I urge LAFCO to postpone its decision regarding expansion of the Lompoc SOI until its February 2, 2023
meeting  
 
LAFCO is scheduled to hold a hearing on December 8th to make a decision on the City of Lompoc’s application to
expand its SOI. The public notice sent on November 29th included nearly 2,000 pages of relevant information and 
more time is needed to review the information thoroughly.  Please provide the public with a meaningful 
opportunity to participate in the process by postponing your decision until February 2.  
 
If LAFCO does proceed with the hearing, you must deny the City’s proposal and prevent the conversion of 
important agricultural lands. 
 
Barry A. Price 
Lompoc, CA 

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


